
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20210015. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Friday, June 24, 2022 3:39 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: TO CLK Docket# 20210015 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Friday, June 24, 2022 2:28 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: TO CLK Docket# 20210015 

-----Original Message-----
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us <consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Friday, June 24, 2022 12:45 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER: 187478 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: willie Andino 
Telephone: (845) 597-4645 
Email: 311bigdog@gmail.com 
Address: 739 Corbin cir SW Palm Bay FL 32908 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: willie Andino 
Account Number: 
Address: 739 Corbin cir SW Palm Bay FL 32908 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaint against Florida Power & Light Company 
Details: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/24/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 04253-2022 

I just received a bill with an extra 25.00 charge because I use less kilowat, here we are a combat veteran disabled trying 
to save money ensure my lights are off and trying again to save money. You have just charged me an extra 25.00 
because I'm not using enough electricity are you people kidding me. the way this country is going now we trying to pinch 
pennies and your charging us extra cause we not using enough electricity. Has the Governor of Florida been made aware 
of your decision to charge us 25.00 extra dollars cause we don't use enough electricity. this is horrible and insane. I will 
be saving this complaint and forwarding it to the Governor's office. this is horrible. 
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